BELOIT TRANSIT SYSTEM PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE NOTICE

The Beloit Transit System (BTS) will host two (2) Public Open House meetings on February 18,
2015. The first will be at the BTS Transfer Center, 225 Shirland Avenue, Beloit, Wl from 10 a.m.
to 2 p.m. The second will follow at the Beloit Public Library 605 Eclipse Boulevard, Beloit, WI
from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. The information presented at each will be materially the same. The
purpose of the meetings is to present information and background data related to the Transit
Development Plan (TDP) update for BTS that is currently underway as well as initial concepts for
potential modifications to the BTS including routes. No official action will be taken at either
Open House. The public and interested parties are invited and encouraged to attend and
provide feedback on the plan and proposals.

All documents will be made available for public review on the BTS website which is linked on
the City of Beloit website, www.beloitwi.gov or at the Transit office located at 1225
Willowbrook Road, Beloit, Wl between 7:30 A.M. and 3:30 P.M. Monday through Friday.

This meeting is accessible to disabled individuals. Persons planning to attend this meeting who
will need a sign language interpreter or other similar accommodations should notify, the
Director of Transit at 608-364-2870, or gavinm@beloitwi.gov

Para mds informacion o si usted estd interesado en participar en el planeamiento del proceso
de transporte en su comunidad y si usted necesita asistencia con el idioma, por favor
comuniquese al teléfono 608-364-2870.



